
Dear Sir / Madam

I am writing to object to the draft Local Plan SA32 - Sainsburys Green Lanes p315, p359 of the Enfield Local 
Plan.

It’s my belief that current users of the supermarket, myself included, will have to travel further to shop and that 
local shops nearby will suffer great loss with people going elsewhere to shop.

There are of course other Sainsbury’s, but I find them busy at the best of times; something that will no doubt not 
be helped by this development.

The work required to undertake the construction, and also from the new residents of the proposed development 
will no doubt have an impact on traffic on the area too; meaning not only further congestion during peak times 
and also access to the appointment only barrowell green recycling centre may be affected.

Kind Regards,

2899


